
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
ADOPT Board Order to correct the term expiration date previously approved for the District
V Representative Alternate Seat on the Contra Costa Fire Protection District Advisory
Commission to reflect the current seat expiration date of June 30, 2017. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
On April 12, 2016 the Board of Supervisors approved the appointment of Walter Fields to
the District V Representative Alternate Seat on the Contra Costa Fire Protection District
Attorney Commission, and it specified a term expiration date of September 2018 (Item
C.18). The Board Order should instead have stated that the expiration date for the term of
this appointment is June 30, 2017. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The term expiration date for the District V Representative Alternate Seat will continue to be
recorded erroneously. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   05/10/2016 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Mary N. Piepho, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Vincent Manuel (925)
427-8138

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    May  10, 2016 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Chris Heck, Deputy

cc:

C. 27

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Federal D. Glover, District V Supervisor

Date: May  10, 2016

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Revise the Expiration Date of the District V Representative Alternate Seat of the Contra Costa Fire
Protection District Advisory Commission 




